SUBMISSION TO THE PARLIAMENT OF THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA RE REPRESENTATIVE FOR THE XITSONGA LANGUAGE ON THE Pan SOUTH AFRICAN LANGUAGE BOARD

By Prof Nxalati Charlotte Priscilla Golele 18th June 2009


DATE: 18th June 2009

SUBJECT: REPRESENTATIVE OF THE XITSONGA LANGUAGE ON THE Pan SOUTH AFRICAN LANGUAGE BOARD

I am writing in connection with the above matter. It is some time now since the Pan SALB was re-constituted. However, Xitsonga is not represented on the Board.

I am making this submission in my personal capacity as a South African citizen. I am aware that submissions have been made on this matter from different quarters in the past, but nothing has happened so far.

The Pan SALB Act provides as follows as far as the composition of the Board is concerned:

5. Composition of the Board

The Minister shall appoint

(i) not fewer than 11 but not more than 15 persons who, when viewed collectively, are as representative as possible of the official languages as well as language skills, including but not limited to, interpreting, translation, terminology and lexicography, language and literacy teaching and language planning;

I am aware that the current Board consists of 11 members. As there are still 4 openings that can be filled, I am writing to request that this matter receive your attention as it is long overdue.

I hope that my submission will receive the urgent attention of your office.

Yours faithfully

Prof NCP Golele

